
RE: W&RSETA 2021/22 RETAIL MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (RMDP)

Dear Stakeholder,

The W&RSETA appreciates your company’s support of the Retail Management Development
Programme (RMDP) through the recent nominations of your supervisors, middle managers, and 
teamleaders to participate in the 2021/22 programme.

Please be informed that the W&RSETA has appointed the Regenesys Business School to deliver the 
2021/22 RMDP. The admission and registration process commenced on 11 March 2022 and 
communication will be sent directly to the candidates.

We urge the candidates to adhere to the deadlines that will be communicated by Regenesys Business 
School to ensure that we meet the project timelines.

Candidates are welcome to contact Regenesys Business School as follows:

General programme queries:
Monica Gambiza: +27(0) 11 669 5171 |  E-mail: monica@regenesys.net  

Admission queries:
Kgomotso Malefane: +27 (0) 11 669 5060  |  E-mail: kgomotsom@regenesys.net    

W&RSETA contacts:

• Sipho Mkhatshwa, Project Manager on smkhatshwa@wrseta.org.za 
• Martha Shingange, Marketing and Communications Manager on mshingange@wrseta.org.za

Regenesys Business School will provide further communication on the programme going foward. 

We wish your candidates well for the selection process to earn them a place on the 2021/22 
Retail Management Development Programme.

Yours in skills development, 

Tom Mkhwanazi 

Chief Executive Officer

 


